
I am thinking that an author note may be of interest.

Recently I thought of three new chapters for the novel.

Chapter 30 is very recent, after writing Chapter 29.

Chapter 31 is also recent.

Chapter 32 is the result of an idea that I had during the summer and that I have gradually
thought out.

So I have now written what I was thinking into three separate documents, and then
polished each of them a little.

Yet each is not very long and could possibly be expanded.

However, that all takes time.

So I am publishing what I have at this time.

I am enjoying writing the novel.

William Overington

Thursday 5 October 2017


